
St. Luke Preschool News!

                                                        

October 4, 2019

Reminders and Announcements 

Mon, 9/20, 8:30am SHARP:  All-School Morning 
Prayer.  Please arrive to the classroom between 
8:00-8:25am.  Mr. Boyle starts on time!  

Mon, 10/6, 6:30pm: Science Inquiry Assembly 
for Families.  Bring the kiddos for an evening of 
engaging science!  All ages welcome.  

Wed, 10/9, 6:30pm: One Church 

Fri, 10/11:  NO SCHOOL - Teacher In-Service 
Day

Fri, 10/18, 9:30am: Feast of St. Luke, All-
School Mass

Fri, 10/18: Progress Reports

Thurs, 10/24, 6:30pm:  Parent’s Club Meeting!  
An evening of fun and community awaits your 
attendance in the auditorium!    

Sat, 10/26: Chili Cook-off!  Bake or buy a sweet 
treat for the corresponding bake sale.  Earn 
volunteer hours AND a free dress ticket for your 
child!  

Send in your Box Tops!  Collecting Box Tops for 
Education is an easy way to fundraise all year 
long.  Drop them off in the P3 classroom and earn 
a Free Dress ticket!  

Don’t forget to purchase SCRIP gift cards for 
all of your shopping needs! 

Need to reach us?  

3-Year Old Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Mary Halvorson
mhalvorson@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134 x109

Mrs. Dana Short
dshort@stlukeshoreline.org

School Staff:
Mrs. Margaret Max - Office
mmax@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134

Mr. Rick Boyle - Principal
boyler@stlukeshoreline.org

It was another lovely week in the P3 classroom! 
  

The children are relaxing into our routine and we are loving all the 
little conversations and giggles that are bubbling up during the 

day.  We encourage you to build upon these blossoming 
friendships by planning playdates outside of school.  

Thursday morning was so beautiful that we couldn’t help but go 
outside for a spontaneous nature walk around the campus.  We 

looked at the many ways that we can recognize how, “Fall is in the 
air”, as we noticed the changing colors of the leaves.  We visited 

the garden and said hello to the resident scarecrow, and we 
thanked him for his service.  We noticed the weather was getting 
colder and how it seemed to be a blustery day.  Mary and I were 

delighted when some of the children started to “whistle” along with 
the wind.  Pretty soon the entire class was pretending to be 

leaves twirling around, as they all started howling into the sky.  It 
was wonderful to see the class embrace both the moment and the 

season.  Your children are a joy!

Next week we will continue on with our Halloween crafts, with all 
sorts of ghosts and creepy crawlies in the queue.  We have plans 
to exercise those important muscles in our arms and fingers with 
a plenty of cutting, gluing, and coloring projects.  Enthusiasm and 
energy light the way, and we look forward to another week with 

the P-3 gang! 

October
IB Attributes 

of the month are: 
Balanced: “We Take Care 
Ourselves-mind, body and 

spirit”, and Caring: “We show 
we care about others and 

the world through kind 
actions.”
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